Compositive

Primary

Inquiry-Driven School on the Fitzsimons Innovation Campus in Colorado is

conducting a search for our next Head of School.

Heather Mock, Compositive Primary’s current Head of School and a member of
our founding team, will step down as school leader in July 2022 at the

conclusion of four highly successful years in the role.

Compositive’s Board of Directors has launched a national search for Ms. Mock’s
successor and retained DRG Talent Advisory Group to assist the Board with this
effort.

Read Ms. Mock’s and the Board of Directors’ letters to the community here.


https://drgsearch.com
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1JshrxtpkgAF9w0TQWbcNZWS8r4cMuLW7/view?usp=sharing

